VEE: Change in website address   
On 25 Jan 2018, Cam Pha electrical equipment joint stock Company announced the Change in website address as follows:
From 09 Jan 2018, Cam Pha electrical equipment joint stock Company officially used new website www.veecp.com to replace old website vee – tkv.com.vn
